
 
From: Mark Cooper  
Sent: Sunday, October 05, 2008 9:12 AM 
To: MMR 
Subject: November 8 Workshop on Manipulation 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
  
This is a request to participate in the workshop on Oil  Market Manipulation to be held on 
November 6. 
  
Mark Cooper 
Director of Research 
Consumer Federation of America 
 

 


